
 
 

Richard W. Head 
Of Counsel 
rwh@rathlaw.com 
DD: 603-410-4322 

 
Please reply to: Concord Office 

 
June 22, 2020 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 
 

Re: Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval of Financings From 
CoBank, ACB and Refinancing of Intercompany Loans 

 Docket DW 20-081 
 
 

Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

On behalf of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., please find attached a Corrected Motion for Waiver of 
Certain Finance Petition Requirements.   
  

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

Richard W. Head 
 
 

cc:  Service List 
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